
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Compliance Certificate 

 

 

Name of the Company: TPL Properties Limited  

 

To: Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan 

 

 

I, Ali Jameel, being the Chief Executive Officer of TPL Properties Limited, 

certify that the requirement of the notification SRO 634(1)/2014 issued on 10
th

 

July 2014 by Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan have been duly 

complied with on the date of this certificate and nothing has been concealed in 

this regard. 

 

I also undertake to make necessary arrangements that the annual financial 

statements, reports and other information for the year ended June 30, 2018 shall 

remain available on website for at least next three years. 

 

 

 

 

Ali Jameel 

Chief Executive Officer  

 

Date: October 18, 2018 

 

 


